
 

If you do not wish to receive the Monthly Newsletter email “Unsubscribe” to info@mgfm.org.au  

 

Annual General Meeting 
will be a dinner meeting to 

be held on 7th October 2015 

at 7 pm at Mac’s Hotel. 

The Committee would love to see 

some new faces at the Meeting 

and extend an invitation to all 

Members and Friends of the 

Market. 

Committee members will be 

available to answer any 

questions. 

    

 

  September 2015 

COME AND MEET GEORGE 

AT THE SPRING FEAST      
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Scott Burns 

was at the 

Market on 

Saturday 19 

September 

and spoke to 

a small but 

very 

interested 
crowd about 

all things 

Herbs!  

 

 

George the Farmer 

coming to the Market 

on 31st October to 

celebrate the Spring 

Feast – see next 

month’s newsletter for 
more details 
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